
 

 

 

  

 

 

DATE: August 2, 2023 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

SUBJECT: Approve Proposed New High School Course Emergency Medical 

Responder for 2023-2024 

 

PRESENTED BY: Logan Mallonee, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services 

  
 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

Approve Proposed New High School Course Emergency Medical Responder for 2023-2024.  

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

The Emergency Medical Responder (EMR) course will include comprehensive training in 

oxygen therapy and delivery, essential airway adjuncts, positive pressure ventilation, bleeding 

control, extremity splinting, and spinal immobilization. Upon completion of this course with a 

grade of a “C” or better, students may be able to receive a certificate of completion and are 

eligible to apply for an EMR certification through the state of California. 

 

This course is for Grades 11 and 12 and is one semester in length.  

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED: Instructional Materials Fund 

 

 

PREPARED BY:  Mindi Brenner, Administrative Assistant for Logan Mallonee, Assistant 

Superintendent of Educational Services 

 

Attachment:  TTUSD Course Description 

 


